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Hiawatha Worker Recovering From Fall 
 

(KNZA)--A worker who fell 15 feet from a scaffolding in Hiawatha last week continues to recover. 

Although his name is not made public, it’s reported that the man, who was among those conducting
exterior work at the Historical Society Building, remains hospitalized. 

His injuries suffered in the fall required helicopter transport from Hiawatha. 

Local authorities say although his injuries were substantial, they are no longer considered life
threatening. 
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